Jinder Ubhi

From: Andrew Motion

Sent: 27 February 2018 13:07

To: Londonplan

Subject: re Mayor's London Plan

Dear Team,

I'm glad the draft London Plan recognises the importance of green spaces, but policies need to be stronger to give the necessary protection. In particular:

there need to be stronger measures to enforce the Green Belt;

it should not be possible to swap designated Metropolitan Land;

policies need to be stronger to reduce noise, light and air pollution, to increase biodiversity and to protect trees and hedges;

policies need to be stronger to improve public transport and reduce the use of private cars;

excessive housing densities in new developments should be resisted, to protect the character of London's neighbourhoods.

Yours

Andrew Motion NW3

This message has been scanned for viruses by the Greater London Authority.

Click here to report this email as spam.